
NOTICE 

 

The Combined Graduate Level (Tier-I) Examination 2016, which was 
scheduled to be held in the following Venue on 28.08.2016 was called off due to 
technical problem:  

 EDUSURGE- MADHYAMGRAM 
 SHIV SHAKTI COMPOUND, 
 GROUND FLOOR BADU ROAD, 
 MADHYAMGRAM  
 KOLKATA – 700155  

A re-examination will be held on 9th, 10th and 11th September, 2016, for 
those candidates who actually appeared in Batch-I, and the candidates who were 
allotted in Batch-II of the examination scheduled on 28-08-2016 at the above 
venue. The venue of the re-examination will be given in the e-admit cards of the 
candidates, which will be available from the afternoon of 07-09-2016. The 
concerned candidates are advised to follow the website of the SSC, Eastern Region 
(www.sscer.org) for e-admit card. 
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